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Request: 
 
Please may you provide me with: 
 

1. The number of complaints/notifications of potholes on Blyth Road A193 between 
Whitely Bay Caravan Park and The Delaval Arms received between 23/12/2022 
and 02/01/2023 
 

2. The dates and times the above complaints/notifications were received by North 
Tyneside Council 

 
3. The number of insurance claims received by North Tyneside Council during the 

above dates for damage to vehicles caused by potholes on the above mentioned 
road 

 
4. The number of claims settled by the Council in respect of 3 above 

 
5. The number of claims still in progress with the Council in respect of 3 above 

 
6. The number of claims rejected by the Council in respect of 3 above 

 

 
Response: 
 

1. We received only one enquiry regarding the condition of the road surface on Blyth 
Road between the requested dates. 
 

2. 3rd January 2023 at 9.34am  
 

3. 28 
 

4. 0 
 

5. 0 
 

6. 28 


